
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION� 
Experimental Licensing Branch� 

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321� 
Washington, D.C. 20554� 

November 19, 2010� 

Attn: Mr. Tony JaneUa, V.P. and C.T.O.� 
L-3 Global Communications Solutions, Inc.� 
7640 Omnitech Place� 
Victor, NY 14564� 

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE 

Dear Mr. Tony JaneUa, V.P. and C.I.O., 

This refers to application, File No. 0286-EX-PL-2010, for an experimental authorization. 

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. 
Proposals to access XTAR-LANT satellite located at 30W using spectrum allocated to the military is not 
acceptable in the U.S.A 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number: 12380 

James R. Burtle 
Chief 
Experimental Licensing Branch 




